
Chelmsford Motor Club invites you to 
the premier Historic Road Rally in 

East Anglia  

 

The East Anglian Classic 2009 

 
Run in support of the East Anglian Air Ambulance 

 
We have listened to the feedback from last 
year’s competitors and are making some 
changes for 2009. For organisational and 
championship reasons this year we will not be 
sharing the weekend with our Endurance Rally, 
which will run at the end of March. 

 

• New Date. The event will be on Saturday June 20th 2009 to 
take advantage of the midsummer weather and longer days. 

• New Start and Finish venue. 
The event will be based at the 
Barnham Broom Golf and 
Country Club which has easy 
access from both the A11 and 
A47, and no long run out or back. 

• Straightforward, shorter, smoother 
tests, retaining a variety of styles and 
venues to suit all types of car and crew. 

• New private land regularities on sealed 
surfaces. 

• More and shorter public road regularities as 
requested by competitors. 

• Competitive and affordable entrance fee. 
 

 

 
Some things will not change, however. We will be keeping what are 
considered to be the best features of our event. 

• Same experienced organising team and marshals. 

• Chelmsford MC’s famous results service 
using Liege chip clocks for the fastest 
possible results, as featured on the Irish 
Retro and Lombard Endurance Rallies, 
and the Tour 
of Cheshire. 

• The splendid lanes, airfields and 
countryside of Norfolk. 

• Varied ‘no-tricks’ navigation to 
challenge the experts but still allow 
newcomers to get round safely. 

• Round 5 of the HRCR Clubmans Rally 
Championship 

• Opportunity for socialising with fellow 
competitors and the organisers for 
those who wish to stay Friday and/or 
Saturday night at the rally HQ. 

• Support for the East Anglian Air Ambulance. 
 
For more information visit our website http://chelmsfordmc.co.uk or contact 
 
Clerk of the Course, Gavin Leech, leechmotorsport@btopenworld.com 
 
Entries Secretary, Jacqui Leech, leechmotorsport@btopenworld.com 
 
Deputy C o C, Paul Brewerton paul@pbrewerton.freeserve.co.uk 
 
As always such an event needs lots of marshals to run successfully. If you 
can help, please contact Paul Brewerton (as above). 
 
We look forward to seeing you in June!! 

 

 

 


